
Chair Williamson,  
As a newly licensed driver, I am in full support of House Bill 2046.  With more troopers on the road I 
would feel more secure and safe while driving. I have witnessed many occurrences in which an increase 
of troopers would be beneficial. I and many others would rest easier knowing our safety is a priority of 
many. I would be more comfortable driving on highways and long distances if there were more troopers 
present. The passing of this bill means a lot to my community and I.  
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